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I support funding for the Rock Creek hatchery.  A son of Roseburg,  I spent many 

days on the Umpqua and Rock Creek.  The river and tributaries remain remarkably 

pristine and suitable for retaining its fish population. The hatchery has played a major 

role in this for close to a century and should be supported now! 


